
Edward S. Finley, Jr., PLLC 
         2024 White Oak Rd. 
         Raleigh, NC  27608 

919-418-4516 
edfinley98@aol.com 

     July 13, 2022   (N.C. Bar No. 6149) 
 
 
 
Ms. Shonta Dunston, Chief Clerk  
North Carolina Utilities Commission  
Mail Service Center 4325  
Raleigh NC  27699 -4300  
 
 
RE:  Docket No. A-41, Sub 21  - Complaint by Village of Bald Head 
 
 
Dear Ms. Dunston: 
 
Earlier today Bald Head Association filed a Motion to Intervene in the above captioned docket. 
Upon review of the Motion to Intervene subsequent to it being filed the Association has 
determined that paragraph 13 of the motion was included inadvertently. The purpose of this 
letter is to notify the Commission and the parties to the docket of its desire to amend its 
motion to delete paragraph 13. This amendment should have no bearing on the Association's 
justification for participation in the docket, and the Association respectfully requests that the 
Commission grant the Motion to Intervene.  
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter.  
 

Sincerely,  
Edward S. Finley, Jr.  
Counsel for Bald Head Island 
Association  

 
cc. Parties of Record 
 


